
 
No 000012 /HCL /18 

                    
 

VACANCY  
 
 
 

The High Commission for the Republic of 

Cameroon informs the public of the vacancy of 

a position for a driver in its office. 
 

Interested candidates are requested to lodge 

their applications with Curriculum Vitae 

including two references from previous jobs at 

the Personnel Service of the High Commission 

by Friday 17 August 2018.  

 

They are also required to have the right to stay 

and work in the United Kingdom. 
 

      London, 21 June 2018 

                             
 
 

Anna MBUR TASHA 
Minister Counsellor 

Chargé d’Affaires a.i. 

 

 


